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DRIVING INSTRUCTORS RUN FOR HELP On 
June 22-23, 1991, members of the Driver 
Training Section participated the Labatt's Lite 
24-Hour Relay Race, raising $4500 for the 
Saskatchewan Abilities Council. The team 
finished second for most money raised.

FAREWELL PARTY On May 8, 1992, a barbecue 
was held to bid farewell to Insp. F.J. Juhasz (L), 
transferred to "D" Division, Manitoba, as OIC, 
Administration and Personnel. C/Supt. D.J. 
Fox, Director, Canadian Police College (R), 
presented him with a framed photograph of 
the college as a parting gift.

FIRST OFFICIAL VISIT On January 20, 1992, 
Deputy Commissioner Administration J.P.R. 
Murray inspected graduating Troop 3 
(1991/92), in the company of C/Supt. W.R. 
Spring, during the Sergeant Major's Parade in 
the Drill Hall.
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